HE A VERERS

BROADCASTING SERVICE CORPORATION

TECHNICAL DEPARTMENT HARTFORD-15-CONNECTICUT

December 21, 1954

Mr. Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your letter of recent date reporting reception of
our signal in Geneva.

A check of our station log confirms your reception of WIIC,
1080 kes., Hartford, Connecticut on December 13, 1954 at L4:25 Al,
Central Standard Time and again-at 4:45 AM, CST.

Very truly yours,

Herma.n%

Chief Engineer
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